
 

 

HBC 5K 
 

Hillcrest Baptist Church will be hosting its 

first 5K run on March 2nd. The race will 

take place at Nations Tobin Park. The 

registration fee is $20. Registration includes 

a dry fit running shirt, your racing bib, and 

nutritional snacks for after the race. We are 

providing two ways for you to register for 

this event. You can either register online or 

in the back of the auditorium starting 

January 28th. If you have any questions 

about this, please see Bro. Micah. 
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 Boss Chicken Fundraiser – We will be having a fundraiser 

for the Teens at Boss Chicken at 9100 Dyer St. Thursday, 

February 8th from 11 am to 9 pm. To support you MUST 

mention the church name when ordering or picking up to get 

credit. Drive-thru orders also count, make sure to mention 

the fundraiser when you order or pick up at the window. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life-stage Adult Sunday School Classes  

        9:00 am              10:30 am 

Homebuilders: Couples 20’s-30’s             Cornerstone: Couples 40’s-50’s 

College and Career: Singles Berean: Adults 

Passionate for Christ: Ladies Hearts for God: Ladies 

Men for the Master: Men Watchmen in Warfare: Men 

Ambassador’s: Seniors Teens: 7th through 12th grade 

 

Worship Services  

- Sunday Morning……………………….…………………9:00 am 

- Sunday Morning……….…………………...……......…10:30 am  

- Sunday Spanish Service……………………………......10:30 am 

- Sunday Evening ……………………………...………....6:00 pm  

- Wednesday Evening………………….……………........6:30 pm  

Bible Studies 

- Monday Morning…………………………...…………..10:00 am 

- Wednesday Discipleship…………………………………6:30 pm 

 

Visitation Meeting  

- Northeast at 9:30 am Each Saturday 

Prayer Meeting 

- Sunday Morning Men’s Prayer Breakfast……… 7:30 am 

- Tuesday Prayer Time……………………………12:15 pm 

- Wednesday Night Missions……….Each Wednesday night                 

 

Serve Through Giving 

Faith Promise Goal-to-Date…………..………$262,119.00 

Received-to-Date…………………………..……$293,973.00 

 

Memory Verse: 

Psalm 28:7 “The Lord is my strength and my 

shield; my heart trusted in him, and I am helped: 

therefore my heart greatly rejoiceth; and with my 

song will I praise him.” 

 

Connect with Christ and His Church Grow in the Word 

 Patch the Pirate – 2nd semester for Patch Club begins 

January 31st. Registration for those that did not pay for 

the full year will be each Sunday and Wednesday night 

after the service or you may sign up online. If you have 

and questions, please see Captain Rudd. 

 Patch Club – Patch Club will be singing in the evening 

service tonight. Please have your sailor here by 5 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Missions Month – Please sign up at the Sign-up Center to 

feed a missionary family during the month of February. We 

hope to pair each missionary family with one of our church 

families, for each Saturday and Sunday. Therefore, there are 

two opportunities each week to get to know the missionary 

better. 

 Penny Wars – We will start Penny Wars on February 4th 

during the evening service. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


